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Fire Battalion Chiefs’ Association  
 
 
April 17, 2019 UPDATE 
 
The County of Marin and Fire Battalion Chiefs’ Association representatives conducted their 
second bargaining session on April 17. The County passed initial proposals on vacation, 
holiday, and fringe benefits. 
 
The parties will return to the bargaining table on April 23 at 9:00 am. 


